
Mildred Selogic 
725 Oreenup Avenue 
Ashland, Kentucky 41101 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am a 82 year old, single woman, living on a fixed and limited income which 

puts me already under the poverty level. 

The article in the Daily Independent today has upset me. It stated that a 

34.95% raise was to be added to our Electric Bills. I think this is unfair to 

the Senior citizens. This will place a huge burden on me, as well as the 

others. One that-many will be unable to meet. Most Seniors on Fixed 

Incomes are already in a crisis, tyyrng to pay their Utilities, Medical expenses, 

and the Exorbitant Medication charges, Many times the money they have 

put back for food for the month, must be used to pay their Utility bills. 

Is it not possible that the Electric Company can make concessions for the 

Older generation. I feel that Senior Citizens should be exempt fiom this 

raise. If we cannot be exempt fiom the raise in the cost of our Elect-ric Bill 

can we at least have a substantial reduction ? 


